In Science we will be exploring living things and
their habitats.

Home Learning will be sent on Dojo every Friday.
Please read with your child at home and sign their
reading records.

PE is on Monday and This half term we will
Wednesday. Please be getting ready for our
come ready for outdoor Christmas
PE. performance.




